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Date:  February 16, 2023  
 
Subject: Personnel Commendations and Complaints - 2022  
 
Dear UHCL Community: 
 
The University of Houston-Clear Lake Police Department is committed to policing itself and 
upholding the highest level of integrity, honor and public trust. We gladly accept all 
commendations and investigate all complaints against our personnel.  To file a commendation or 
complaint you may download the appropriate form from our website and submit as directed on the 
form.  You may also email me directly at policechief@uhcl.edu. 
 
Below you will find a review of 2022 calendar year personnel commendations and internal affairs 
complaints.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Russell Miller 
Chief of Police 
 

2022 UHCL Police Department Commendations 
 

Commendations 12 
 

 
 

2022 UHCL Police Department Internal Affairs Cases 
IA Case # Internally Directed Complaints Finding 

--- None --- 
   

IA Case # Citizen Complaints Finding 
--- None --- 
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